
Friday 20th May 2022 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

23rd May—Reception eye test. 

25th May– Year 6 Oxford 

University trip. 

26th May– Litter Pick for Co-op 

6th June– Back to school  

6th June—REC & Year 6 Height 

& Weight   

7th June– Queens Jubilee 

School Picnic. 

9th June– Dental Check for Year 

1 & Reception. 

13th&14th June—Bikeability 

Year 6  

14th June—Year 5 woodlands 

16th June—Nursery Birches 

Valley  

20th June—Year 1 Birches Val-

ley  

21st June– Woodlands Year 4 

A massive well done to all the children who 

have taken their SATS tests over the past 

two weeks.  

Thank you to all children for trying their        

absolute best and thank you to all the   

classes around the school for being     

sensible and respectful when the children 

were sitting their tests. 

One more week to go and then you will be 

able to enjoy your well deserved rest!! 

ICE CREAM! 

Following the success of last year, after half 

term we will be selling a selection of ice 

creams after school every Friday for the 

whole of Summer 2. Prices will range from 

50p to £1.00 each. 

Summer is finally here !!!  



The Queens Jubilee - 

On Tuesday 7th of June we will be celebrating the Queens     

Jubilee in school by having a whole school picnic! 

There will be lots of activities for every class to enjoy all 

throughout the day. 

There is no need for anyone to bring a packed lunch to school,  

as the kitchen will be preparing everyone a packed lunches. 

Message for Year 5 Parents- 

Thank you to all parents who have handed back their forms for the 

Year 5 parents meeting, which will be taking place Thursday 26th 

May. 

I would just like to remind you all that it is imperative for one adult 

from each household to attend. 

You can confirm your attendance by either returning the slip 

attached to the letter or alternatively messaging myself or Mrs. A 

Smith on dojo. 

A quick reminder to all parents that we have quite a few trips ap-

proaching in Summer 2 . It is important that these are paid for well in 

advance. We do still have a few outstanding payments for all trips.  





CHILDREN ARRIVING LATE FOR SCHOOL: 

There seems to be a lot of children arriving late for school every day.  May we      

remind you that the gates close at 8.45am, all children should arrive by this time.    

Being late for school every day  not only means your child is missing out on valuable 

learning time, but it disrupts the other children who have arrived on time for 

School.  Being late also means your child misses out on 100% attendance rewards 

and class attendance privileges throughout the year. 

Attendance and late arrivals have not been great this week , however it is some-

thing we continue to work on as we know you can do better. Hopefully the rest 

over half term will mean we can ALL come back to school on time and ready to 

learn!! 



We have now started a new class dojo incentive rewarding 

classes when they reach a certain amount of dojo points!!

Please see our new point rewards below— 

1000 dojos—15 minutes of a fun activity 

2500– Extra play  

5000—Cooking activity  

10,000– Bouncy castle  

 The current class points are : 

Nursery :1175 

Reception: 1971 

Year 1: 4927 

Year 2 : 6029 

Year  3: 10463 

Year 4 : 9803 

Year 5 : 10928 

Year 6 :2354 

Well done to all classes your 

hard work will always be    

rewarded! 


